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Per the direction of the SBLT, a subcommittee focused on tagging (a protocol critical 
to the boating program) has been formed and has met three times.  The tagging 
subcommittee is comprised of FoSL members and Staff and is making significant 
progress towards finding a solution that potentially could restore boating on Standley 
Lake in the future while protecting the drinking water supply. While the tagging 
committee continues to vet and test the proposed “Tagging 2.0” option, steps have 
also been made to expand the search for other potentially more robust tagging 
options. Through this process, the committee has identified several other potential 
options and will be obtaining new tag, wire and lock samples for continued vetting 
and testing. This committee continues to work collaboratively with City staff in an 
effort to find a mutually agreeable solution. 

 
 


